
23rd November 2018 Hannah More Newsletter 
Hello everyone 

Last week’s disco was a great success and we were delighted to raise lots of money 
for Children in Need. We still have a bit of money to add in so we will tell you the 
final amount next week! Thank you again to those teachers and parents who 
helped to make it a success.  

It’s been a chilly but exciting week in school, with a number of trips as well as some 
great learning. Year 4 and 5 both went off exploring the city’s museums and 
attractions and this morning some very lucky Reception children sailed off on the 
ferry with their parents to ‘We The Curious’ for a special family visit. There are 
some lovely pictures on twitter! 

Last week we had a special focus on moving around school safely and sensibly. 
Children showing excellent behaviour have been awarded gold coins to take back 
to their class. Year 4 Swallow class collected the most and will host a visit from our 
new Golden Lion next week. Our behaviour focus for next week will be politeness. 
We will be looking out for things like children saying please and thank you, children 
holding doors open for adults, and  following instructions first time. 

In this colder weather please make sure children have warm 
coats, hats and waterproof shoes. These do need to be 
named! 

Have a lovely weekend and we will see you on Monday. 

Sue Ramsay, Head Teacher 

 Year 1:  Jazmine and Elmer 

Year 2: Hajara and Husnain   

Year 3:  Abdullahi and Riyan 

Year 4:  Subaida and Iqlas 

Year 5:  Saed and Abdirahman 

Year 6:  Mohamed A and Siham 

 The next Parents’ Voice  

meeting will be held on 

Wednesday 12th December         

at 10am 



   

Year 4… This week year 4 enjoyed an 

exciting trip to the SS Great Britain, where 

we started our Arts Award. We also practised 

our map reading skills by using atlases to 

find different countries around the world, 

and information about them. At home, please 

practise speedy times tables ! 

Year 2... This week we revisited addition and 

subtraction in maths. We also began reading our 

new book – The Robot and the Bluebird. To kick 

off our enquiry on healthy eating we also made 

pizzas this afternoon! Make sure your child 

knows how to solve addition, subtraction, 

division and multiplication questions.    

 Year 6… On Tuesday, we went to the 
LifeSkills centre, where we learnt how 
to react in an emergency, how to be 
safe in different situations and how to 
keep our homes safe. Eagle class did 
some science experiments at Unit DX - 
Kestrel class will visit next week. We 
also continued our work on fractions 
and wrote persuasive letters using 
formal language. At home, test your child 
regularly on the spellings we send home 
with the homework and make sure 
homework is completed. 

Year 5 ...This week we learned about editing 

our writing and making it sound better. We 

focused on correcting spellings, 

punctuation and grammar and also 

improving words. In maths we practised 

multiplying and dividing numbers by 10, 100 

and 1000. .At home, ask your child to 

practise their lines for our school play at 

the end of this term.  

Year 3...This week has been a week of new 

learning in Year 3. In Writing we began our 

new story Krindlekrax, in Maths we moved 

onto multiplication and division and in 

Enquiry we started to think about what is 

under our feet…. It’s all very exciting and 

there is lots of wonderful learning already 

happening! Read at home with your child and 

ask them questions about what they are reading.  

Remind your child to bring their PE kit for 

Tuesday afternoon and to wear warm outdoor 

PE kit on Wednesday mornings.   

Year 1… This week we learnt how to subtract. We used raisins and cubes first, but have now 
moved on to pictures and writing number sentences. In Enquiry this week we learnt about 
Princess Campbell; an important person in Bristol’s history. Please make sure you read with 

your child every day, and practise counting to 20. 



Temple Quarter: What's in it for me? 

Monday 26 November, 6pm , 
Hannah More Primary School. 
Temple Quarter Enterprise Zone is the name for 
the area around Temple Meads station - where all 
the big shiny office blocks are being built. It's 
right next to us, but will we benefit from all this 
development? Up Our Street has invited a range 
of people to a Neighbourhood Conversation - 
including University of Bristol, Oasis Academy and 
Bristol City Council. ALL WELCOME! 

 

 
Parent Workshop 

Friday 30th November  

9.30-11.00   
Sign up at the office  

Or via www.eventbrite.co.uk 

If you gave your consent 
for your child to have the 
Flu Vaccine these will be 
taking place on Tuesday 

27th November. 

There are still many of our clubs 

with lots of spaces!  Please speak to 

the office if your child would like to 

join  any of the following….. 

  Funk It UP Street Dance Yr 5 & 6  

   Jewellery Making Club KS2 

 Hockey Yr 3 & 4 

 Ball Games Yr 1 & 2  

 Football Yr 3 & 4 

 Art Club Yr 3 

 Geography Club Yr 5 & 6  

Places can be booked online using 

Sims Agora 


